
REQUEST FOR PUBLICATION 
 

UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON 
 

2019 SMALL WORKS ROSTER 
 

The University of Washington (University) is soliciting applications for its Small Works Roster from 

qualified contractors. Small Works projects are defined by statute as those projects with an estimated 

construction cost of less than $300,000. 

 

The University’s Small Works Roster has three categories:  General Contractors, Mechanical 

Contractors, and Electrical Contractors.     The University may utilize the Small Works Roster to 

solicit bids and award contracts for construction, renovation, remodeling, demolition, or repairs for 

projects at the University’s Seattle, Tacoma, and Bothell campuses, and other University locations.    

The University does not utilize the Small Works Roster for work at the University’s Medical Centers 

or for specialized research facilities projects.  Firms interested in performing work at the University’s 

Medical Centers are encouraged to respond to the Critical Patient Care and Specialized Research 

Facilities Roster Request for Qualifications, which can be accessed at the following website address: 

http://cpd.uw.edu/business/constr-opp. 

 

Contractors currently accepted in any of the Small Works Roster categories do not have to 

reapply for inclusion in that category. 

 

Deadline:  There is no deadline for submission of applications which will be accepted at any time 

during the year. 

 

Business Equity:  The University is committed to providing the maximum practicable opportunity for 

participation by small business entities (sbe), disadvantaged business enterprises (dbe), as well as 

state-certified and non-certified minority business enterprises (MBE), women’s business enterprises 

(WBE), and minority women’s business enterprises, and strongly encourages sbe, dbe, MBE, WBE, 

and MWBE to apply for inclusion on the Small Works Roster.  For each project under the Small 

Works Roster, the University aspires to achieve 10% combined sbe/dbe/MBE/WBE/MWBE 

participation and seeks the good faith collaboration and cooperation of contractors in pursuit of this 

aspirational goal.     

 

Application Form:  Additional information and the application may be obtained online at the 

following website address: http://cpd.uw.edu/business/constr-opp, or by calling Shelly Marriott, 

Capital Planning & Development, at (206) 221-4222, or by emailing her at smarriot@uw.edu. 

Applications may be submitted online, or by mailing the application form to: University of 

Washington, Capital Planning & Development, Attn: Shelly Marriott, Box 352205, Seattle, WA 

98195. 

 

Publication date in the Seattle Daily Journal of Commerce: January 11, 2019 and January 17, 2019 

http://cpd.uw.edu/business/constr-opp
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